
 

 

Whats happening at LG Seta? 
 

Members will recall that the PSA previously reported that it experienced challenges with the management 

of the LG Seta when consulting on organisational rights and the deductions of membership fees. 

 

The PSA referred a dispute to the CCMA, and was awaiting a date from the CCMA to deal with the 

matter. Management of the LG Seta then arranged a meeting that took place on 6 October 2021. After 

introductions, it was agreed that the PSA will provide the LG Seta with a copy of the PSA Statute, 

Registration Certificate at the Registrar of Trade Union, and the PSA banking details. 

 

Members must note that the preferred manner of collection of membership fees is though the employer 

payroll. This will, in future, assist when voting rights are determined. It was further agreed that LG Seta 

will start deductions with effect from 25 October 2021.  

 

The organisational rights agreement is currently in a draft form and parties will make inputs on it for 

conclusion on 12 October 2021. Members will be updated on progress.  

  

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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